Public Hearing - Nov. 4, 1985

President Shealer opened the Public Hearing that is required to receive
citizen imput into use of Revenue Sharing Funds.

Those present includeds Méssrs. Hartzell, Fiscel, Linn, Witt, Ditzler,
Schmitt, Mrs. Daniels, Attorney Oyler, Mayor Heflin, Mr. Sierner, Mr. Lawver,
Chief Potter, Mike Sgnders, The Gettysburg Times, Steve Neibler, Office of Aging.

Letters were read from SPCA, Office for Aging, Civic Chorus, and'budgets from
the Rec Department and Fire Department were presented.

BEo public comments were received except Mr. Neibler who thanked Council for their
past support and expressed hope for its continuance.

Hearing adjourned at 7315 P.M, - 2 )
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